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Dear Paddy 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your email requesting: 

 

“Can you please supply any Treasury analysis of the $320 million programme to 

reduce family and sexual offending announced on May 13? Can you also please 

supply any detailed breakdown of how the funding is going to be spent.” 

 

As you know your request was transferred from the Office of the Prime Minister to the 

Treasury. Your request was received on 28 May 2019 and will be dealt with in 

accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Emma Davey 

Ministerial Advisor 
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